From: mamamesser@gmail.com

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Comment: RIN 1210-AB44
Date: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 11:42:34 AM

I want to voice my deep concern about the health care mandate that | just read about. To make
private health insurance cover contraceptives and sterilization procedures against strongly held religious
belief is intolerable. If you do not decide to change the rule altogether, | ask that you provide a wider
definition for those who could object and opt out, either individually or corporately, with a moral or
religious objection, to providing these options of murdering a young life.

I do not advocate the US government forcing free insurance coverage on Americans that include
elements held to be odious to one's belief of the sanctity of life and when that life begins.

Sincerely,
Erica Messer
Medicine Lodge, KS 67104
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